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Circular No.018/2025       Date:3rd April 2025 
 
 

 Nomination for Internal Committees of BDMAI  
 
As you are aware, the pharmaceutical sector is a dynamic and technology-driven industry. 
Consequently, changes in policies, regulations, and our interactions with relevant Government 
departments to find mutually beneficial solutions are an ongoing process. Additionally, various 
departments of the Government of India and the States often seek information from the industry to 
shape policies that promote its development and welfare. 
  
While BDMAI is able to provide valuable inputs, thanks to the support of a few of our members, 
there are instances where we face challenges in responding to certain queries due to the specialized 
knowledge required in some areas. 
  
In light of this, we propose the formation of the following Internal Committees: 
  
Regulatory Committee – To provide inputs on domestic and international regulatory issues. 
EHS Committee – To provide inputs on Environmental and Safety-related matters. 
Commercial Committee – To provide inputs on topics such as DGFT, Customs, Logistics, Union 
Budgets, etc. 
Exports Committee – To provide inputs on export-related matters. 
  
We kindly request that members nominate senior executives from your companies to join these 
Committees. Please submit nominations using the following format: 
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We are confident that the collective views and expertise of our members will strengthen our 
position and benefit the industry as a whole. We therefore request you to actively participate by 
nominating suitable experts for these Committees. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to your active participation. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
M Roja Rani 
Executive Director 
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